
To the board of directors at Black Mountain Ranch,  
 
We would like to make a proposal to start a Bocce Committee. We find bocce to be a fun sport 
which can be very inclusive and include many members and their families.  We plan on having 
elections and announce a meeting for others to join however if you need committee positions 
up front here is the list.   
 
Our committee would consist of  
President Gina Ring  
Vice President Mike Manetta  
Secretary Fabrizio Zenone 
Treasure Danny Camele 
 
Our plan is to hold at least 3 tournaments a year one in each month: June, July, and August. We 
will hold the tournaments in the big field which there should be even room to hold such an 
event.  The tournaments fee would be $5.00 the money to be used for medals/trophies and 
prizes.  
 
Along with the tournaments the bocce committee would like to hold dinner/lunch 
fundraisers.  Being a committee of members being of Italian decent and one member being a 
professional chef we would love to have Italian style dinners (ie: homemade sausages in a bun 
and or plate of pasta with homemade sauce.) 
 
Once we have raised enough money to pay for our assets, which would be primarily bocce balls, 
the remaining funds would go to support other committees or areas of the ranch that would 
need help with funding.   
 
Our committee consists of a wide range of skill sets and experience dealing with and being on 
previous committees and boards.  We appreciate you reviewing our proposal to commence a 
fun new committee.   
 
Thank you, 
Gina Ring 
(Pebble Beach 4) 


